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Dear King’s Park Ski Trip Families, 

First of all, thank you to all families who have diligently contributed to the King’s Park Ski trip to Italy. Your 
commitment and cooperation are invaluable as we embark on this exciting journey. I am closely monitoring all 
payments through Parent Pay. If any families encounter difficulties in keeping up with the suggested payment plan, I 
encourage you to email me gw15jackdavid@glow.sch.uk. Your communication is essential, and we will work 
together to accommodate your circumstances and ensure a smooth payment process. 

I'm delighted to announce that due to some openings, we've been able to offer most pupils on our reserve list a spot 
on the trip. The enthusiasm shown by both pupils and parents has been truly remarkable. While I understand that 
joining the payment plan at a later stage might pose challenges, please rest assured that we are here to assist you. 
Kindly inform me of any concerns you may have regarding the payment schedule. 

An updated list of attendees has been posted on the bulletin board outside Mr. Jack’s Computing classroom. 

I'm pleased to inform you that the deposits have been successfully transferred to the travel company. Furthermore, I 
will ensure that the next payment to the travel company is made before the school closes for the summer holidays. 

As we prepare for this unforgettable adventure, it's important that we gather all necessary information from pupils 
to ensure smooth travel arrangements. To facilitate this process, I kindly request that you complete the digital form 
provided using the following link:  

 

 

 
https://forms.office.com/e/ccisse2QJ1  

 

 
This information will be shared with the travel company well in advance of our departure. Please ensure that the 
form is completed by Friday, May 24th. 

In the event of any technological challenges, the questions are also provided on the reverse side of this letter. You 
may choose to complete the form manually and return it to Mr. Jack. 

Your cooperation and participation are essential in making this trip a success. Should you have any questions or 
require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

David Jack 
Faculty Head of Business & Computing 
Ski Trip Organiser 
Gw15jackdavid@glow.sch.uk 
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1. First name of pupil 
 
 

2. Middle name of pupil ( if any) 
 
 

3. Surname of pupil 
 
 

4. Title of pupil 
 
 

5. Date of birth 
 
 

6. Nationality 
 
 

7. Passport Number 
 
 

8. Passport Issue Date 
 
 

9. Passport Expiry Date 
 
 

10. Country of issue 
 
 

11. Age at the time of excursion – 14th December 
 
 

12. Inclusivity Requirements - Please detail any additional needs you may have on the basis of physical 
ability, religion, allergies, diet, race, gender, or other. (if any) 


